
August 16, 2021 

Dear Family and Friends, 

Hello and much love from South Carolina.... 

This letter is sent to you in peace and love. After what our world have been going through for 

the last 18 months or so plus Covid 19, we all should be grateful to GOD for His Goodness and 

Mercy. 

Just before we all heard about Covid 19, a couple of family members were starting to plan a 

reunion for July and August 2020, of course the planning had to be cancelled. 

This year two other family members have stepped up and suggested that it may be the time for 

the family and friends to get together once again. 

United Brown Family and Friends Reunion 2021 

November 24-27, 2021 

Columbia and Blair, South Carolina 

Yes, this would be for Thanksgiving Week. We -ire extremely excited about our family and 

friends getting together to celebrate our rich heritage, each other and to give our children and 

grand- children an opportunity to enjoy time spent together and for some, meeting relatives for 

the first time. We are all getting older, Thank GOD, and it is extremely important for the 

younger descendants to know each over. 

Please put the dates of November 24-27, 2021 in your calendar. 

Also please mention the reunion and dates to other family and friends. If they have not 

received this invitation letter, perhaps we do not have their address. They can connect with 

Sharon E. Morgan at 973-723-9836 

Sincerely, 

Woodrow Brown 803-629-4731 

Margaret Brown Jackson 540-354-6537 

David Stone 803-622-8668 


